VALLEY
INTERNATIONAL
AIRPORT

HARLINGEN, TEXAS

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

CONCESSION OPERATIONS OF THE
Valley International Airport’s
Public Parking Facilities

September 6, 2023

Valley International Airport will accept proposals until 2:00 p.m. central time, Wednesday,
November 8, 2023, from qualified Proposers interested in operating the public parking
facilities at Valley International Airport. Proposals submitted after that time will not be
accepted.

The request for proposal document is available at the office of the Director of Aviation,
Valley International Airport, Airport Terminal Building, Third Floor, 3002 Heritage Way,
Harlingen, Texas78550. To request a copy, please contact Celina P. Garza; at celina@
flythevalley.com or (956) 430-8605.

City of Harlingen, Airport Board

By:
Mr. Marvin R. Esterly
Director of Aviation




